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CHANGE OF COMPANY WEBSITE AND 
CONTACT INFORMATION

The board of directors (the “Board”) of China Supply Chain Holdings Limited 
(the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) announces that the 
Company’s website address has been changed from “https: //www .yat-sing. com .hk” to 
“https: // chsc. com .hk” for publication of the Company’s announcements, notices and other 
corporate communications with effect from 8 February 2023, and the telephone number 
and the fax number of the Company have been changed to (852) 3954 5583, (852) 3956 
3414; and the email address of the Company has been changed to info@chsc.com.hk, 
respectively, all with effect from 8 February 2023.
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